
Center News
To-DoThank you to all of our families that were

able to join us for our “Night of Magic”

family night! We hope everyone had a fun

time and learned a few magic tricks! 

This month we have, Week of the Young

Child planned for 4/7-4/11. Please see

the calendar of events posted on the

office door and on the parent boards in

your child’s classroom. We are looking

forward to a week filled with lots of new

learning experiences for our kiddos.

 

Picture day is coming up on April 15  and

will begin at 8:00 AM. Proofs will go

home with your child at the end of the

day. Please let the office know if you

want sibling pictures too. 
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The parent survey will be going out on
BW on April 1 . We would greatly

appreciate it if you could please take a
few minutes to complete the survey. We

use these to help us know what our
program strengths are and where we

can make program improvements. Your
feedback is very important to us! 
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4/7 - 4/11 Week of a Young Child
4/15 - Picture Day

4/14 - 4/17 Parent/Teacher
Conferences

4/18 - Closed/Good Friday

 
 

Current Openings
We currently do not have any openings

at our Park Campus location. 

Enrollment has began at our new Allen
Campus location! Please like, follow

and share our Facebook page to see all
of our progress and updates for our
new location! Our tentative opening

date is July/August 2025.
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Important Upcoming Dates




